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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Lottie in Mrs Boyce’s 
Caleb in Miss Village’s 
Lily in Mrs Turner’s  
Maisie in Mrs W/H 
Tina in Mr Roberts 
Lizzy in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Sophia in Mrs Jones’ 
Andreea in Mrs Dale/Stevens 

Gracie in Miss Saveker’s 

Archie in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 
 

Swimming after Easter 
Hopefully by now you have all received an 
explanatory letter about our pop-up pool and 
swimming sessions that are taking place after 
the Easter break. If not, please get in touch. 

E- safety- click for more  

 
         

Key Dates 
Y6 boosters start- 18/03/24 
Friends Bingo Night-20/03/24 
R/KS1 Easter bonnet parade 20/03/24 
FGT finals/Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Year R-Y4 parent consultations  
Booking available-22/03/24 
Return to school -Tuesday 09/04/24     
Year R-Y4 parent consultations- 15-18/04/24 
Swimming starts 15/04/24 
 

Its our birthday 
This Friday is the official day that this 
school celebrates its 50th birthday, 
opened as Florendine infants on 22nd  of 
March 1974. We intend to celebrate this 
occasion twice, on the actual day with a 
golden ticket meal for the children and 
with a family barbecue/picnic later in 
the summer when hopefully we can 
count on some better weather. 
 

    Thank you 

     

Times table masters 
Congratulations to Theo J and 
Joseph P both in Year 4 who 
demonstrated complete 
mastery of their times tables 
last week. Well done boys. 

 

                 
 
 

Easter raffle 
Thanks to all your donations on 
Friday’s non-uniform day this is just 
a part of the raffle prizes which are 
up for grabs on Wednesday, tickets 
are still available. The winners, of 
which there will be plenty, will be 
drawn at the Friends’ bingo evening 
on Wednesday evening but don’t 
worry you don’t have to be there to 
win a prize-you’ll get it the next day. 
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